Groton Recycling Committee Meeting Town Hall Small Meeting room, first floor Thursday, July 14th at 7pm.

Attendees Tessa David & Jamie King

Meeting was opened at 7:05pm

We unanimously voted to accept the June 9th meeting minutes as written.

We put a blue plastic recycling container with recycling logo next to the trash can in the upstairs meeting room to comply with DEP grant application requirements.

We continued to brainstorm addressing Recycling Myths & unwanted items in recycling. We reviewed possible message layout and content ideas Tessa collected from the Recycling Partnership which has been contracted by the MassDEP to review contamination issues and recommend wording and approaches to address. The final report is expected this fall, but preliminary suggestions can be found on their website. Attached Oops notice has draft language for drop-off Recycling under Groton's town seal and curbside language under Lunenburg's town seal.

Adjourned at 8:00pm

Next Meeting August 11th at 7:00pm